
DEPARTMENT 

OF TAXATION 

NOTICE 

To prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the 

Department requests that you do the following: 

• Visit us online at http://tax.hawaii.gov for

information and forms.

• To electronically file returns and pay taxes online services at

http://hitax.hawaii.gov

• Drop off return and/or tax payment in the drop box.

• Pick up the frequently used forms located on the shelf.

If you need specific assistance, please call the following: 

• For general information contact Taxpayer Services at (808)-587-4242.

• For collection related questions call (808)-587-1600.

Individuals that have previously scheduled for an in-person meeting will be 

allowed to meet with the respective Department employee.   

http://tax.hawaii.gov/
http://hitax.hawaii.gov/

